
South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY 
0151 727 3963 Fax: 0151 726 9950 

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk 
finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.st-finbars.co.uk 
 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

Our ref: JPC/MK 
Your ref: 
 
 

October 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Year 4 Parents & Carers 
 
As part of our geography topic on rivers, Year 4 are walking down to the local 
area of the Mersey.  Children will identify and discuss key features of a river 
and spot key changes from the past. 
 
We plan to go next Thursday 11th October weather permitting, after 
registration, and will return for approximately 10:15 a.m. (Children may need 
a coat).  
 
If you have any questions, please see Miss Ferguson.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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